
November 30, 2023

Susanna Wesley Ministries
Phnom Penh, Cambodia

SusannaWesly House Shine Project Children’s Ministry

A Wonderful Time with Wonderful People
We had many special
friends visit us
recently! It was a
blessing for us to get
to know the board of
directors for the
General Board of
Global Ministries as
well as the newly
assigned bishops from

various states in the United States. It was a joy to share how God is working so
powerfully here in Cambodia. Spending time with them, sharing our life stories,
and listening to their stories gave all of us joyful hearts and hope for our future.

Written by Reasey Long

We Grow together
SWH is not just a place to stay but a community where we learn and grow
together in Christ in oneness. We also want to show Jesus’s love to our
neighbors as well. When we are sad, we encourage one another; when happy,
we laugh together. We are so grateful to be a part of SWH family. We gave
thanks to God on Thanksgiving Day by praising the Lord together with our music
class. We are always amazed by God grace for all of us. Written by Reasey Long



We are so happy that in this month we have three
new participants to join us. We also had time to meet
with all participants who did not yet had a seminar on
women empowerment. In this seminar, we talked

about various
problems that
women face.
Why did God create women? In God's eyes
we are always beautiful even if we do not
have high education and we still have a

chance to study the skill that we want to
improve our lives through it. At the end of the seminar, we all agreed that we will
show our power to this world through self-love and self-confidence.

Written by Youlika Vann

We continue to work on developing
online materials for children. Thus far,
we have created more than 2 years’
worth of Sunday School lessons and
more than 160 music videos for
children’s praise songs.

Come and see what we have created
for the children of Cambodia!

www.youtube.com/@lovemcc


